
SRIMANTA SANKARADEVA UNINVERSITY OF HEALTH SCIENCES
NARAKASUR HILLTOP, BHANGAGRH, GUWAHATI-781032 (ASSAM)

RESULT OF B.H.M.S., 1ST PROFESSIONAL (SUPPLEMENTARY) EXAMINATION (NOVEMBER, 2016)

Appeared : 64 Passed : 57

Sl No Roll NoCollege Name RemarkResult

1 GAU 10551SJN Homoeopathic Medical 
College, Guwahati

Altaf Hussain Mondal .Passed appeared 
subject(s)

2 GAU 10555SJN Homoeopathic Medical 
College, Guwahati

Bala Bhadra Kemprai .Passed appeared 
subject(s)

3 GAU 10557SJN Homoeopathic Medical 
College, Guwahati

Bijoy Shankar Das .Passed appeared 
subject(s)

4 GAU 10560SJN Homoeopathic Medical 
College, Guwahati

Foyez Ahmed .Passed appeared 
subject(s)

5 GAU 10561SJN Homoeopathic Medical 
College, Guwahati

Geetika Kujur Absent in all subject(s)Fail

6 GAU 10563SJN Homoeopathic Medical 
College, Guwahati

Hassan Rakib .Passed appeared 
subject(s)

7 GAU 10566SJN Homoeopathic Medical 
College, Guwahati

Iquebal Hassan .Passed appeared 
subject(s)

8 GAU 10568SJN Homoeopathic Medical 
College, Guwahati

Jesmin Akhtar .Passed appeared 
subject(s)

9 GAU 10569SJN Homoeopathic Medical 
College, Guwahati

Jubair Al Habib Fail in Homoeopathic Materia MedicaFail

10 GAU 10575SJN Homoeopathic Medical 
College, Guwahati

Mayashri Das .Passed appeared 
subject(s)

11 GAU 10577SJN Homoeopathic Medical 
College, Guwahati

Monoranjan Roy .Passed appeared 
subject(s)

12 GAU 10578SJN Homoeopathic Medical 
College, Guwahati

Mrinmay Haloi .Passed appeared 
subject(s)

13 GAU 10579SJN Homoeopathic Medical 
College, Guwahati

Narjina Akhtar .Passed appeared 
subject(s)

14 GAU 10581SJN Homoeopathic Medical 
College, Guwahati

Nazmul Alam .Passed appeared 
subject(s)

15 GAU 10584SJN Homoeopathic Medical 
College, Guwahati

Nurun Nahar .Passed appeared 
subject(s)
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16 GAU 10585SJN Homoeopathic Medical 
College, Guwahati

Paban Bania .Passed appeared 
subject(s)

17 GAU 10588SJN Homoeopathic Medical 
College, Guwahati

Prisca Ingtipi .Passed appeared 
subject(s)

18 GAU 10590SJN Homoeopathic Medical 
College, Guwahati

Priyanka Takoe .Passed appeared 
subject(s)

19 GAU 10591SJN Homoeopathic Medical 
College, Guwahati

Rangphai Hagjer Fail in Physiology including BiochemistryFail

20 GAU 10592SJN Homoeopathic Medical 
College, Guwahati

Rupika Das Fail in Physiology including BiochemistryFail

21 GAU 10593SJN Homoeopathic Medical 
College, Guwahati

Samim Aktar .Passed appeared 
subject(s)

22 GAU 12100SJN Homoeopathic Medical 
College, Guwahati

Makibul Hussain 
Siddique

Fail in Anatomy, Physiology including 
Biochemistry, Homoeopathic Pharmacy, 
Homoeopathic Materia Medica, Organon of 
Medicine, Principles of Homoeopathic 

Fail

23 GAU 12101SJN Homoeopathic Medical 
College, Guwahati

Nazir Uddin Ali 
Ahmed

.Pass

24 GAU 12102SJN Homoeopathic Medical 
College, Guwahati

Palkupratim Bora .Pass

25 NGN 10466Assam Homoeopathic 
Medical College, Nagaon

Ambarish Das .Passed appeared 
subject(s)

26 NGN 10467Assam Homoeopathic 
Medical College, Nagaon

Aminul Islam Mondal .Passed appeared 
subject(s)

27 NGN 10470Assam Homoeopathic 
Medical College, Nagaon

Arshad Ahmed .Passed appeared 
subject(s)

28 NGN 10473Assam Homoeopathic 
Medical College, Nagaon

Bhupen Kumar .Passed appeared 
subject(s)

29 NGN 10474Assam Homoeopathic 
Medical College, Nagaon

Dilruba Arju .Passed appeared 
subject(s)

30 NGN 10476Assam Homoeopathic 
Medical College, Nagaon

Flurence Doley .Passed appeared 
subject(s)

31 NGN 10477Assam Homoeopathic 
Medical College, Nagaon

Hasanur Rahman .Passed appeared 
subject(s)

32 NGN 10481Assam Homoeopathic 
Medical College, Nagaon

Karishma Roy .Passed appeared 
subject(s)

06 January 2017 Page 2 of 4

Controller of Examinations
Srimanta Sankaradeva University of Health Sciences

SSUHS/231/2010/Pt-I/Ex/40

 

1st BHMS-Nov'16



Sl No Roll NoCollege Name RemarkResult

33 NGN 10482Assam Homoeopathic 
Medical College, Nagaon

Lakhya Prova Mili .Passed appeared 
subject(s)

34 NGN 10483Assam Homoeopathic 
Medical College, Nagaon

Lalita Das .Passed appeared 
subject(s)

35 NGN 10484Assam Homoeopathic 
Medical College, Nagaon

Mahmuda Parvin .Passed appeared 
subject(s)

36 NGN 10485Assam Homoeopathic 
Medical College, Nagaon

Mazidul Ahmed .Passed appeared 
subject(s)

37 NGN 10486Assam Homoeopathic 
Medical College, Nagaon

Mina Faruki Yasmin .Passed appeared 
subject(s)

38 NGN 10487Assam Homoeopathic 
Medical College, Nagaon

Mirza Galib Hossain .Passed appeared 
subject(s)

39 NGN 10489Assam Homoeopathic 
Medical College, Nagaon

Mustafizur Rahman .Passed appeared 
subject(s)

40 NGN 10492Assam Homoeopathic 
Medical College, Nagaon

Nasmina Begum .Passed appeared 
subject(s)

41 NGN 10493Assam Homoeopathic 
Medical College, Nagaon

Parishmita Sharma .Passed appeared 
subject(s)

42 NGN 10494Assam Homoeopathic 
Medical College, Nagaon

Pritish Saha .Passed appeared 
subject(s)

43 NGN 10495Assam Homoeopathic 
Medical College, Nagaon

Puspanjali Daw .Passed appeared 
subject(s)

44 NGN 10497Assam Homoeopathic 
Medical College, Nagaon

Rizaul Karim .Passed appeared 
subject(s)

45 NGN 10498Assam Homoeopathic 
Medical College, Nagaon

Rozina Akter .Passed appeared 
subject(s)

46 NGN 10499Assam Homoeopathic 
Medical College, Nagaon

Rubina Parvin .Passed appeared 
subject(s)

47 NGN 10500Assam Homoeopathic 
Medical College, Nagaon

Sahidul Islam .Passed appeared 
subject(s)

48 NGN 10501Assam Homoeopathic 
Medical College, Nagaon

Samina Khatun .Passed appeared 
subject(s)

49 NGN 10503Assam Homoeopathic 
Medical College, Nagaon

Sayadur Rahman .Passed appeared 
subject(s)
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50 NGN 10507Assam Homoeopathic 
Medical College, Nagaon

Zinnatun Parvin .Passed appeared 
subject(s)

51 NGN 12103Assam Homoeopathic 
Medical College, Nagaon

Partha Sarathi Sarkar .Pass

52 NGN 12104Assam Homoeopathic 
Medical College, Nagaon

Pranjal Das Fail in Physiology including BiochemistryFail

53 JHT 10511Dr. J.K.S. Homoeopathic 
Medical College, Jorhat

Anjelika Bania .Passed appeared 
subject(s)

54 JHT 10512Dr. J.K.S. Homoeopathic 
Medical College, Jorhat

Anupam Das .Passed appeared 
subject(s)

55 JHT 10513Dr. J.K.S. Homoeopathic 
Medical College, Jorhat

Anupama Chintey .Passed appeared 
subject(s)

56 JHT 10515Dr. J.K.S. Homoeopathic 
Medical College, Jorhat

Badiuz Jaman .Passed appeared 
subject(s)

57 JHT 10518Dr. J.K.S. Homoeopathic 
Medical College, Jorhat

Deepshikha Deuri .Passed appeared 
subject(s)

58 JHT 10522Dr. J.K.S. Homoeopathic 
Medical College, Jorhat

Gitashri Sarma .Pass

59 JHT 10525Dr. J.K.S. Homoeopathic 
Medical College, Jorhat

Hirak Jyoti Malakar .Passed appeared 
subject(s)

60 JHT 10529Dr. J.K.S. Homoeopathic 
Medical College, Jorhat

Lakhya Deep 
Buragohain

.Passed appeared 
subject(s)

61 JHT 10541Dr. J.K.S. Homoeopathic 
Medical College, Jorhat

Ruma Pegu .Passed appeared 
subject(s)

62 JHT 10544Dr. J.K.S. Homoeopathic 
Medical College, Jorhat

Sharmin Sultana .Pass

63 JHT 10545Dr. J.K.S. Homoeopathic 
Medical College, Jorhat

Sonia Das .Passed appeared 
subject(s)

64 JHT 10546Dr. J.K.S. Homoeopathic 
Medical College, Jorhat

Sraganarayan Medak Fail in Physiology including Biochemistry, 
Organon of Medicine, Principles of 
Homoeopathic Philosophy & Psychology

Fail
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